
In preparation for the new standards, the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) is holding 
workshops with the forestry industry and councils on the planned changes.

Session 1 (am): Landowners and Forest Owners
• Horizons Regional Council will provide an introduction to forestry within the region 

and the Sustainable Land Use Initiative (SLUI).
• MPI will give an overview of the NES-PF for those planning forestry activities after 

2018.  

Session 2 (pm): Operational Foresters
• MPI will explain the NES-PF regulations, focussing on how the standards will operate, 

including management plans, timeframes and practical examples of forestry activities.
• Horizons will explain how they intend to implement the NES-PF for consents and 

permitted activities. 

Morning tea and lunch is provided. When registering, please note which session/s you
would like to attend.

National Environmental Standards 
for Plantation Forestry - what you 
need to know

Spaces are limited. Please RSVP to NES-PFConsultation@mpi.govt.nz or 0299 8686 95

National standards for managing the environmental effects of 
plantation forestry come into effect 1 May 2018.

Are you prepared?

Taumarunui – Tuesday 27th March 2018
Upstairs Lounge, Taumarunui RSA, 10 Marae St, Taumarunui

10.30 am – 12.00 pm and/or 1.00 pm to 3.00 pm
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